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Letter of Recommendation for Mr. Faraz Motaghedi 
 

Dear Board of Admissions,  

 

I am privileged to write in support of my student, Faraz Motaghdedi. Faraz studied in my Oral 

Expression of Stories, Teaching Methodology, Linguistics, Writing Essays, and Research 

classes for close to three years, during which time I witnessed his tremendous growth and 

development. This development came not only in the areas of human rights and forced child 

labor, but in maturity and character as well. 

 

Faraz entered University of Mazandaran at the young age of 18, a precocious high school 

graduate. He soon learnt the valuable trait of humility, and enjoyed the opportunity to learn 

from his older peers and his professors.  

 

Faraz quickly learnt to manage his time, work in group situations under strict deadlines, and to 

recognize the importance of a strong work ethic, persistence, and intellectual integrity. I 

recommend Faraz to your M.S. in Global Affairs program and any related scholarship with 

absolute confidence. He has made me proud, as his teacher and I am sure he will continue to 

do so as he grows in your human rights and international relations programs and beyond.  

 

In over twenty years of teaching, I have known other students with talent equivalent to his. 

But many of them lacked his good nature and humility, and few demonstrated the genuine 

intellectual curiosity that he has exhibited over and over -- a curiosity that is often 

accompanied by his excitement or enthusiasm for an idea, an author, and a good work on 

politics and human rights. 

 

Faraz is a motivated young man of numerous talents and considerable self-discipline. He is 

enthusiastic, trusting and trustworthy. Please contact me if you happen to need some further 

information about him. Thank you for the opportunity of correspondence. 

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Fatemeh Khonamri 

Assistant Professor of TEFL, University of Mazandaran 

 

 

 

 

 

PS: I am always available for any further information that you might need about Faraz. Please 

reach me at: fkhonamri@umz.ac.ir 
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